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To Mr Adrian Struzik 
Lecturer of the 2023 IHF Education Weeks  
 
sent by email 

 
Basel, 26 October 2023 

 
 
Your webinar at the 2023 IHF Education Weeks  
 

 

Dear Mr Struzik, 
 
The International Handball Federation would like to thank you most sincerely for your 
participation as a lecturer in this year’s IHF Education Weeks. 
 
The IHF Education Weeks are an ambitious project that needs the support of all the 
enthusiastic members of the handball family, and we are deeply grateful for your valuable 
contribution. Thousands of handball enthusiasts have attended the educational courses 
and benefited greatly from your expertise. 
 
On behalf of the IHF, I would herewith like to congratulate you on your successful 
participation and your efforts in the preparation of your webinar.  
We wish you great success in your future tasks and challenges and look forward to a 
possible future collaboration for the benefit of handball development worldwide. 
 
Best regards,  
 
INTERNATIONAL HANDBALL FEDERATION 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Amal Khalifa 
General Director 

 


